
 
 
 

 

 

 

February 25, 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Staff and Concerned Citizens: 

 

As you may know by now, the Avon Public Schools had a disrupted opening today due to a reported power failure 

at Avon Middle School.  This continued power failure led me to call for a school closure at the middle school and 

a two hour delay at all other schools. 

 

The two hour delay was announced immediately after I received a call at 5:50 a.m. reporting possible power 

outages at additional schools beyond Avon Middle School. 

 

Please accept my apologies for any inconvenience caused by the late announcement.  It was made as soon as the 

information was received, assessed and confirmed. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of your schools and enjoy the rest of the week and weekend. 

 

I remain very truly yours, 
 

Gary 
 

Gary S. Mala  

Superintendent of Schools  

Avon Public Schools 

gmala@avon.k12.ct.us  
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